
To whom it may concern

I would like to have it noted hat I disapprove of the current bill liberal senator Chris back is trying to get
 through the senate on imposing criminal penalties for rose who records malicious acts of animal cruelty
 without reporting it within one day.
Having a greyhound myself and being involved in being circus performers to account in the UK I know how
 important it is to build up a case because the penalties for animal cruelty are lenient enough without getting a
 full case behind the conviction first.
Please acknowledge this email and keep me informed of what you intend to do as an Australian voter.

Regards, Donna McDowall
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